Holy Trinity Church, Middleton

Another year of disruption for Holy Trinity together with everyone else, but we were able to
go forward with a very successful Open Gardens weekend eventually in August this time and
our thanks to all who helped make it the success it was and to Irene for the many years she
had organised the event for us having stepped down and handing over to the PCC and
Christine Burgess now taking the lead.

The buttress work was satisfactorily completed and we are now back to regular services.
Our thanks to Middleton residents for their continued support of this beautiful church.

Rita & Margaret
Church Wardens



